With saddened heart, family, friends and Conover mourns the loss of our head of
the Conover Highway Department who at the young age of 57 was called home by
the Almighty. This is Richard Martinson; a man who held a vast knowledge of all
important things surrounding the town he loved. He will be greatly missed by will
be remembered always. Services on Friday, August 14™ is posted on the following
link where condolences can be written to his family:

http://www.gaffney-busha.com/webcast/33219




